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Please check out several new blog posts at www.kingscopse.hants.sch.uk 

What does ‘fair’ mean? 

Thought for the Week 

Another Friday, another newsletter! And what a busy week we have 

had! Year 1 and 2 have been on their trip today and had very much 

been looking forward to their visit to The Search Museum in Gosport. 

The Harvest collection has been great and we look forward to being 

able to deliver our donations to Hedge End Food Centre in order to 

make a difference to others who need our help.   
 

Lots of our children have had the opportunity to have their learning 

enhanced by trips so far this term. My thanks go to all of you for 

supporting us financially in order for these valuable and memorable 

experiences to go ahead. Also, special thanks to those of you who give 

us your time to help us with making these happen. As always, your 

time and support for us as a school is most appreciated.  
 

Working together as Parents  

We had a good sized turnout for the AGM and have voted in a new 

committee to be able to organise events during the next year. My 

sincere thanks go to Jaine Best who took on the role of chair over the 

last year. The new committee is a good blend of old faces and new. 

Lelia Miell is our new chair and is keen to talk to you about thoughts 

and ideas. She is at school at drop off and pick up time every day. It is 

not too late to become involved, no matter how much or little you 

would like to do. Our first meeting will be before half term and we will 

be letting you know what events we will be organising as soon as we 

have confirmed dates.  
 

Bikeability 

Y6 children have had an even busier week than usual this week, with 

their usual learning interspersed with riding bikes, first around the 

playground, and then around the local streets. The instructor was very 

complimentary about our children, who this year so far have 

consistently been brilliant ambassadors of Kings Copse.  
 

Parent Governors 

I am delighted to share with you that we have been successful in 

recruiting two new parent governors onto our Governing Body. Mr 

Ricky Goodwin and Mrs Roxanna Prior will join us in continuing to 

develop our journey. This is an exciting and important role, and would 

urge anyone else keen or willing to work together with us to make 

contact with us so that we can talk to you about the role.  
 

Have a great weekend.     Hayley Ferguson  

 

Discussion of the Week 

This Week’s Winning Team 

Birch 

 

Letters sent out this week 
YR - Update letter 

YR - Meet the Teacher evening 
Whole School – Census letter 
YR-4 Flu Immunisation letter 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

    

 

The Listen to Me Concert (Y2 and 
Y4) date will be Wednesday 21st 

March NOT Wednesday 28th March 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
20th Oct: Last day of Autumn 1 
30th Oct: First day of Autumn 2 
30th Oct - 4th Nov: Y6 residential 
 
 

        
 

 

 

    

Merits this Week 
 

Sidney (Y3) – Gold 
Leo (Y5) – Gold 

Jayden (Y6) - Sapphire 
Lucy (Y6) – Granite 

 

10 Golden Tickets (YR) 
Bella M 

Well done everyone!  
 

Reminder! 
 

School photos will be on 
Wednesday 11th October 

 

159 items! 

Thank you 

everyone! 


